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   Customer information on confirmation of delivery  

(Inner-community deliveries)  
 
 
 
 
Since 01.01.2014, you have been receiving the so-called freight forwarder confirmation 
instead of the previous export confirmation. Apart from the previous information, it 
contains the newly introduced note:  
 

“Month and year of the End of the shipment of the object of delivery within the 
rest of the community area” 

 
This fulfils all obligations to provide proof of the tax exemption of shipments to the 
European Community.  
A freight forwarder cannot issue confirmation of delivery, as it is confirmation of the 
recipient/warehouse keeper of having received the good. This is not only a mere receipt 
of delivery, as the undersigned must be authorised to sign. This authorisation must be 
verified on delivery.  
The certainly easiest way of fulfilling the obligation to provide proof is confirmation from 
your customer of having received the good. This is possible, for instance, by a formless 
email, which you then allocate to your procedure in the archive. 
  
If you have further questions, you are welcome to contact your contact person in our  
sales department  
   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


